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Comments: Class 1 e-bikes should be allowed on any trail that allows mountain bike access. There is no

evidence that Class 1 e-bike cause any additional damage to the trails, but this should definitely be studied. E-

bikes allow those such as myself who have physical limitations to access trails and enjoy the same activities that

other cyclists enjoy. My e-bike has changed my relationship with my son by allowing him to show me the trails

that he enjoys that I've never been able to access. People fear that increased access will cause problems but

that is an elitist viewpoint, the trails are there for EVERYONE to enjoy not just those who are physically able to

access them by traditional means. New technology should not be feared but adopted and regulated. 


